
Press Release No.513/19 

Shillong, November 6, 2019: The Superintendent of Police, East Khasi Hills, Shillong, has 
informed that an unknown fetus wrapped in cotton pad and kept in a red polythene bag was 
found near Umiew River on 30th October, 2019 at 3:30 PM. In this connection, a case vide 
Madanriting PS Case No. 117(11)2019 u/s 318 IPC has been registered and investigation taken 
up. At present, the fetus has been kept in Shillong Civil Hospital Morgue. Any person having 
knowledge and identity of the parent of the fetus may inform the Police at the mobile numbers: 
+919863066751 or +918794063454. 
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